
 
 
 

 
 
Marsha Makel 

DIRECT LINE: (614) 682-4350 

mmakel@aepenergy.com 

   

December 26, 2019 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal 

Docketing Division  

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

Re: Case No. 04-1006-EL-GAG 

 City of Rittman 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal:  

 

Please note that the opt-out notices in the above referenced case were not sent out on November 18, 2019 to all eligible 

customers pursuant to the government aggregation program with The City of Rittman and AEP Energy, Inc.  The parties 

have renegotiated their agreement which will now commence in April 2021.  Prior to sending out an opt-out notice under 

the new agreement, we will resubmit the final opt-out notice for approval in advance of the mailing date.   

 

Please let me know if you have questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Marsha Makel 

Senior Regulatory Counsel 
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